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2022 Public Interest Disclosure Report 
 
In accordance with Section 38 of the Public Interest Disclosure Act the Building Code Appeal Board 
reports the following for the reporting period of April 1, 2022 – March 31, 2023:  
 
Section 38 (1) 

Disclosures of wrongdoings in respect of BC’s Office of the Human Rights 
Commissioner 
 

 
 

0 

Section 38 (2)  
(a) the number of disclosures received, including referrals of disclosures, 

and the number acted on  
and not acted on 
 

 
 
0 
0 

(b) the number of investigations commenced as a result of a disclosure 
 

0 

(c) in the case of an investigation that results in a finding of wrongdoing  
(i) a description of the wrongdoing 
(ii) any recommendations, including those made by the Ombudsperson, and 
(iii) any corrective action taken in relation to the wrongdoing or the reasons why 

no corrective action was taken 
 

0 

(d) any other information prescribed by regulation 
 

0 

 
 
Prepared by:  

 
Don Pedde 
Chair, Building Code Appeal Board  
 
 
 
 

Mail  
Building and Safety Standards Branch 
PO Box 9844 Stn Prov Govt    
Victoria, BC  V8W 9T2  
    
Email: building.safety@gov.bc.ca 
 

Courier 
Building and Safety Standards Branch 
4th Floor - 614 Humboldt St. 
Victoria, BC V8W 3A2  
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